
post-HCI guest lecture

Jeremy Cooperstock <jer@cim.mcgill.ca>
Sat 12/17/2016 3:05 PM
To:  Jeff Blum <jeffbl@cim.mcgill.ca>

Dear Jeff,


I wanted to send you this note of thanks for your wonderful guest 

lecture to my HCI class on September 28, 2016.  Among the nine guest 

lecturers this past semester, your presentation received the most 

positive votes from the class feedback, so was clearly appreciated, both 

by the students and me!


- Jeremy



